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This Wednesday (10th of December) in the evening (about 19-20h GMT), the Round Table will be offline for maintenance
for a short time. A new Gallery will be installed - you can check out the new features right after that. Of course, your
existing images, comments and all will be preserved. 






 






Update: The migration to the new Gallery is done - check the discussion below for details!
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